Lake of the Hills-East

1744 Golf Drive, Spring Branch, TX 78070

The meeting of September 15th was canceled due to not enough board members present. 

No minutes recorded.  

Minutes Of October 20, 2008
Larry Voirol called the meeting to order at 7:17 PM


Board Members Present



Board Members absent 


Larry Voirol, President



Phillip Icke



Cecilia Elliott, Treasurer


Jenifer Icke, Secretary



Danny Soliz


Elaine Soliz

Larry called for the Secretaries report.

Minutes

The minutes of August 18 were read by Jenifer Icke.  A motion to accept the minutes was made by Elaine Soliz  and Danny  seconded the motion.. 
Larry called for the Treasurers  report.

Treasurers Report

Cecelia reported for the period of Sept. 15th through Oct. 20th 2008.


Beginning Balance




22,601.93


Check # 2109  to GVTC for 



-     39.43








22,562.50

Jenifer Icke made a motion to accept the Treasurers report and Elaine seconded the motion and Elaine Soliz seconded the motion. 
Presidents Report
Larry brought to attention that he has caught people dumping trash in the back of the neighborhood and also stealing street signs.  

Larry asked the board members if we could address envelopes for the annual dues notification at the next meeting and if Jenifer would type up a letter announcing the annual meeting..  A date was set for the annual meeting, Sunday, January 18th. 
 It was discussed to get a new digital recorder and Jenifer was given the ok to purchase one if the price was fair. 
A court date for the Fred Rose case was set for November the 7th and then rescheduled for Nov. 23rd, but was realized that this date is on Sunday so Larry  will have to call and bring this to their attention.
A letter was received from property owner Marilyn Brown stating that if Fred Rose’s trailer is not removed by March than she is going to bring in a single wide as well.  Larry said he was going to bring  the letter to the judge  for  Fred Roses court hearing.  Danny suggested to have Zachary Huddler draft a letter to her as well concerning this issue.  
Larry called the meeting to a close at 7:45 PM.
